
Drop-Off/Pick-Up Procedures for Grades 6-8

The WISHMiddle School Valet line is located on Park Hill Drive, starting at the

intersection of Manchester Avenue and heading south toward 88th Street. This

valet area is chaperoned by WISH Staff during morning drop-off (7:30 a.m.–8:00

a.m.) and afternoon pickup (3:00 p.m.) The valet system is meant not only to

create an easy method for parents to drop off and collect children but also to keep

all children safe. Please remember that Park Hill Drive is utilized by traffic for

four different schools, and therefore we request that parents observe the shared

expectations we have set for the safe and efficient execution of our Valet system.



MORNING VALET

● Drop-off is along Park Hill Avenue, along the West side of the street, and is

Campus Curbside.

● Please pull forward along the curb to drop off your child.

AFTER SCHOOL PICK-UP/EXITING CAMPUS

● Please do not arrive early. You will not be permitted to park and wait on Park Hill

Drive. We do not end our day until 3:00 p.m.

● If you arrive early, you will be asked to keep moving and may be required to drive

around the block and return to Park Hill Drive.

● During pickup, cars will move through the line. There will be no stopping and

waiting for your child. If your child is not present for pick-up, continue to drive

through, and please go around the block and come through the line again.

● Please be sure not to block the intersection when turning left from Manchester.

And do not obstruct the bus stop. We don't want you to get a ticket.

Drop-Off & Pick-Up DOs

● Drop-off students ONLY on the Campus side of Park Hill. Do not drop them off

on the Saint A’s side of Park Hill, as we do not want children to jaywalk across the

street.

● Pick-up and Drop-off assistants will direct traffic and assist your child when

necessary. Please be courteous to our attendants.

● Students will be dismissed only by parents or people authorized directly by

parents.

● Please be aware that you are still required by law to stop at stop signs. You must

wait for the pedestrians to cross the street and step onto the sidewalk.

● Children must exit the vehicle curbside and not streetside.

● Stay in your vehicle at all times.

Drop-Off & Pick-Up DON’Ts

● No U-turns allowed on Park Hill Drive

● Do not leave your car unattended in the lane during carpool/valet hours. You will

receive a ticket!

● Do not drop off or pick up your child in the crosswalk, neighborhood driveways,

or red curb areas.

● At no time should parents "cut "into the existing line.

● Do not release your child on the opposite side of the street. We ask this because

your child’s safety is our priority. Pedestrians may not jaywalk for any reason at

any time.

● Do not stop your car in the middle of the street to drop your child off. Please be

considerate of our partnering schools and the neighborhood that we are located

in.


